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DISCUSSIONS TO FORMULATE PARISH SPORTS COUNCILS CONTINUE THIS 

WEEKEND 

  

St. George: March 22, 2024: Discussions will continue this weekend on formulating Parish 

Sports Councils in each parish, including Carriacou and Petite Martinique. 

Sports enthusiasts in the community of St. Andrew are encouraged to participate in the 

conversation on Saturday, March 23, 2024, at the St. Andrew’s Methodist School at 4:00 

p.m. 

Other meetings scheduled for the upcoming week are as follows: 

• Monday, March 25, 2024: Bonair Government School, St. Mark, at 6:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday, March 26, 2024: Hillsborough Government School, Carriacou, at 4:30 p.m. 

• Wednesday, March 27, 2024: St. Thomas Aquinas R.C. School, Petite Martinique, at 

4:30 p.m. 

  

For further information, contact Kareen Morain-Alexander, Communications Officer, 

Ministry of Youth and Sports, at 1-473-440-6917 or via email at pr@mofc.gov.gd. 
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